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EVANGELISM TEAMS went to Armagh, Grove (Belfast), Stonepark and Youghal this year to 

work with the churches. Below is a short snippet from each team leader’s 
report and a fuller report will be given in the December Insight magazine. 
 

ARMAGH With both Rachel Brown (now full-time with the Amazing 

Journey) and Peter Lawther (now full-time at the College) in our team, we 
were able to run both of the Amazing Journey presentations at the same 
time. This enabled us to present the gospel to approximately 1200 children 
during the course of the week. The welcome from the schools was 
extremely encouraging and the response from the children was very 
positive. (John Kimber) 
 

GROVE During the week we spoke to many people on their own doorsteps telling them about the 

Lord, promoting Grove Baptist and the many activities that go on 
throughout the week in the local area. We used a questionnaire as 
an icebreaker.  
The Church operates a café on Tuesday and Thursday mornings. 
This gave some team members an opportunity to stay in, and to 
share the Gospel with the regulars.  
It was also very encouraging to see people who had been spoken to 
on the doors, earlier in the week, attend the café where further 
opportunities were taken to share God’s word. (Stephen Walker) 
 

STONEPARK It was a very busy week indeed with Pastor Dowds 

keeping us on our toes with an extensive and varied programme.  A 
typical day saw the team working from 08:30-22:00. Church services, 
school assemblies, door to door visitation, open air street work and 
meetings every evening, gave ample opportunities for the team to make 
use of their gifts and talents.  (Robert Millar) 
 

YOUGHAL It is very difficult to express how well the team got on 

as we interacted with each other and 
the measure of unity experienced 
was outstanding. Everyone contributed wholeheartedly to the week 
and the fun and fellowship enjoyed by all was great. Every team 
member pulled their weight, (in fact, extra weight gained during the 
week due to delicious meals), and I personally enjoyed working 
alongside everyone and witnessing firsthand the gifts and abilities 
displayed throughout. During the course of the week the team was 
able to have conversations and share the gospel with a variety of 
people.  People whose names and faces will no doubt be 

etched on our hearts and minds for a many a week to come.  (Stuart Argue) 
 

PRAY  

For the people contacted through the teams and for the follow-up by the local churches.  
Pray also that the impact of the week would continue to challenge and encourage the students. 
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